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SUBJECT: AMESTI ROAD AREA LANDSLIDE DEWATERING PROJECT
STATUS REPORT

Members of the Board:

On April 25, 2000, your Board accepted the Final Engineering Report on the subject
landslide, which identified the extent of the problem, and directed Public Works, Planning, and
Environmental Health to take certain interim actions. Pursuant to the Board’s direction, Public
Works has included $120,000 in the 2000/2001  Road Program for repairs to the existing storm
drain system along Amesti Road.

Using the data developed by IT/EMCON, Planning has prepared an appeal of the
original damage survey report which dealt  with the Amesti Road Area Landslide that was
suspended in 1995 by the Federal Emergency Managment Agency until the slide could be stabilized.
Planning will not know the results of that appeal until later this year, and at that time they will
report back to your Board on what funding could be made available for landslide stabilization
measures. Environmental Health will also report back at that time on the status of their public
education program concerning water use in the Crow Avenue community.
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It is therefore recommended that your Board accept this status report on the Amesti
Road Area Landslide Dewatering Project and direct Planning, Environmental Health, and Public
Works to report back to the Board on October 3, 2000, on ‘their progress.

Director of Public Works
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Attachments

RECOFNDED FOR APPROVAL:

County Administrative Officer

copy to: Public Works
Planning Department
Environmental Health
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